
 

Christmas will be slightly different for all of us this year. The 

decorations which were made for Coronation gardens last year 

will still be on display but will be spread out to enable people to 

enjoy them while driving or walking around the area. 

It would be lovely if we could extend the idea of Christmas 

bunting to other areas of the village. I am hoping that people will 

take up the challenge and make Christmas tree bunting to 

decorate the streets where they live. The knitting groups 

produced not only knitted Christmas trees but other festive 

bunting and decorations for Coronation Gardens. A basic knitting 

pattern will be available on the Parish Council Website but you 

could crochet, sew or recycle plastic bags to make bunting. It 

would be a great way of unifying people in the village as well as a 

cheerful sight for people walking round the village. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jo Haslope, the Parish 

Council, on 01482 631822. She will then pass your details to me, 

Gill Blamires. 


